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Pedestrian Crossing Upgrade on Bernard Street, Cheltenham 

Background 

The Council is taking steps to enhance safety and convenience for residents, 

shoppers, and school children in Bernard Street, Cheltenham.  

To address these concerns, we have planned the installation of a new pedestrian 

crossing and additional traffic improvements outside 41 Bernard Street (near the 

intersection of Rosewarne Avenue and Bernard Street).  

This is aimed at creating a safer environment for all pedestrians crossing Bernard Street. 

 

Council Actions 

We are excited to share the concept design plan, which outlines the proposed improvements in 

detail.  

These include the construction of a built-out kerb, pedestrian crossing line markings, and the 

installation of a center median island, all of which will be carried out in the near future. 

We are committed to working together to create a safer and more accessible Bernard Street for all 

residents, shop-goers, and school children. We invite you to provide feedback on the design 

should you have queries or concerns. 

Please see concept design attached on the next page. 

 

Further information 

For further information, please contact Traffic Engineer Lachlan Schoemaker on 1300 653 356. 

  



 

Pedestrian Crossing Upgrade on Bernard Street, Cheltenham  

Figure 1: Depiction of proposed pedestrian crossing upgrade and additional traffic treatments to be installed outside 

41 Bernard Street, Cheltenham. 


